
                             

         
 

Dear all,  

 

The King’s Student Law Review (KSLR) and Trinity College Law Review (TCLR) are excited to 

announce the publication of a new joint edition on constitutional law. This joint edition is an 

affirmation of the partnership established between both journals in 2013. 

 

 As of today, we will be reviewing abstracts from all those interested. This ‘Call for Abstracts’ is 

open until 6 pm (BST) on 14th August 2019.  

 

Submissions must be relevant to the overarching theme of constitutional law. This general 

theme encompasses topics such as comparative constitutional law, the impact and importance 

of judicial review, the effect of international obligations on domestic law, a critical analysis of 

constitutional principles such as parliamentary sovereignty or the rule of law, and 

constitutional responses to populism.  

 

All articles must be between 4,000 and 6,000 words in length. Articles must comply with the 

latest OSCOLA Guidelines (the 4th edition). Please click here for a conclusive guide.  

 

If you are interested in submitting an article for this joint publication, please send an abstract, as 

well as the required information (outlined below) to the following email address: 

kslr.tclr.joint@gmail.com  

 

If you have any enquiries about the relevance of your proposed theme, please contact this email 

address. as well.  

 

Required Information 

• Title of the article, set in bold, ranged left and unjustified. 

• Name of the author or authors directly below the title, followed by institutional 

affiliation, if applicable. 

• Abstracts on relevant theme between 250-450 words  

 

We look forward to receiving your submissions. 

 

The King’s Student Law Review and the Trinity College Law Review   

For any general enquiries, please contact: kslr-tclr.jointedition@gmail.com. 

 

If you have any enquiries that relate to the KSLR’s work or collaboration in this project, please 

contact: kclstudentlawreview@gmail.com. 

 

If you have any enquiries that relate to the TCLR’s work or collaboration in this project, please 

contact: lawreview.trinitycollege@gmail.com  
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